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Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, Lo Que Pasa will not be published next week.
LQP will return on Dec. 4.

See this related LQP story 1, which has information on two ways to make the holiday even better: by ordering your meal
from Arizona Student Unions and by donating to the Campus Pantry.

We wish all University employees and their families a safe, happy and delicious Thanksgiving!
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